UP TO DATE INFORMATION
REGARDING OUR COVID CLINICS


We have now hosted our first COVID Clinic.   We had limited supplies but managed to vaccinate over half of our first eligible group of patients aged 80 plus.   If you had your first COVID dose with us on the 17th December you will need to attend for your second dose on the 7th January 2021 (same place and same time as your first vaccination), unless you had an adverse reaction to the first dose (in which case you should speak to us).   
We are receiving a lot of queries from patients who are not yet in the eligible group (as above), who are waiting to be invited for their first COVID dose.   Please note that we may not be able to respond to your queries if they are outside the common rules displayed on the government website, advice from the Joint Committee on Vaccination and Immunisation (JCV1).   You will find the link to this further down the front page of the website.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We cannot prioritise patients who are not yet in the eligible groups.  Please make sure we have your up to date mobile number on our records as this way we can contact you more quickly.   

THANK YOU



